Telephone No. 48411 The Queen’s College
Oxford

1st April, 1974.

Dear Harrod,

I am afraid that with the end of term I failed to
thank you for your kind letter about Whitehead. It was
very interesting in itself, though of course it cast
little light on Wittgenstein. As it happens, Wittgenstein
was apparently rather attached to Eric Whitehead who, I
suppose, was the son that you knew. The other son, North,
who was a contemporary of his at Trinity Wittgenstein did
not get with at all.

In the mean time I have heard from King's College
Library and it seems quite clear from the correspondence
between Keynes and his father that, as you say, payments
to Johnson were commenced before the First War. However
I am glad to have gone into it as fully as I could.

Thank you again for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Bn'ay\ Mccaminnem

Sir Roy Harrod,

The 0l1d Rectory, i
Holt, ‘
Norfolk.



